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Term 3, Week 10 – 20th September 2022 
 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671  

T: 02 4423 2148  E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

   W:nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

________________________________________________________________  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Just a short newsletter to wrap up a very busy term. Firstly, I 

wish to remind everyone that the school will be closed on 

Thursday due to a National Public Holiday. It will be open as 

normal on Friday 23rd and that day is the last day of Term 3.  

School resumes on the 10th October for both staff and 

students for Term 4. There is NO staff development day on the 

first day back and students will be in classes for normal lessons 

on Monday. 

 

Monday was the last day for AFL skill development and the 

children all enjoyed their turn learning new skills and putting 

them into practice with modified games. Thanks to Miss 

Reminis for applying for the sport grant so that our children 

could enjoy learning new skills. 

 

This term we also enjoyed Education Week, Book Week, the 

Life Education Van, District and Regional sporting events, 100 

days of Kindergarten, assemblies, Bundanon excursion, 

Naplan trials, Book fair, author visits and a Kindergarten 

Readiness Evening. 

 

During the holidays we will be having a new demountable 

installed. This is in preparation for the upgrade to the main 

administration building which will hopefully take place over 

the Christmas holidays. Next year we will have a class in the 

new demountable instead of the admin building where 1/2B 

are currently. 

 

Next term Miss Reminis will be taking leave for the first 3 weeks 

and Kinder will be taught by Mrs Rossouw.  Mrs Rossouw is very 

familiar with our school and Kinder will recognise her as she 

was on 1/2R, Term 1 this year.  Miss Reminis and Mrs Rossouw 

will be planning together this week to ensure consistency 

 

Weekly Events 

NO CANTEEN -  till further 

notice  

Library – Wednesdays 

 

Upcoming Events 

Thursday, 22nd September 

Public Holiday – Queens 

Mourning 

Friday, 23rd September 

Last day of Term 3 

Monday, 10th October 

First day of Term 4 for 

students and teachers 

Wednesday, 12th October 

School Photos 

Friday, 21st October 

Camp Money Due 

Assembly – 2.15pm 

Tuesday 1st, Wed 2nd Nov 

4/5/6 Taronga Zoo Camp 

Friday, 4th November 

Assembly – 2.15pm 
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while she is away. Miss Rudd will also return and will 

be on 1/2R on Wednesday and Friday each week.  

Miss Douglass will continue to teach 1/2R Monday, 

Tuesday and Thursday. 

 

We are hoping to hold Kinder Orientation on both 

the 9th and 16th of November.  Emails will go out to 

those families early next term and information will 

be in the newsletter closer to the date. 

 

Congratulations to Mr Johnson who recently 

became a grandfather. A very exciting time for him 

and his family celebrating the birth of his 

granddaughter.  Miss Reminis also became an 

Aunty again last Friday. Lots of blue cakes and 

bread at the bakery this week. Our best wishes to 

both of those families. 

 

It has been an extremely busy term which was 

hindered initially by illness for staff and students. I 

am hoping that with the warmer weather sickness 

will be limited and everyone can enjoy a fantastic 

but busy Term 4. Stay safe in the holidays and enjoy 

time with family and friends. I look forward to seeing 

everyone refreshed and ready for school on the 

10th of October. 

 

Enjoy the holidays 

 

Jo West 

Principal 

 

MORE INFORMATION 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Our school photos will be taken on Wednesday, 12th 

October (first week back at school). All students will 

be required to wear summer uniform. Envelopes 

were sent home with students last week for online 

payment. 

If you need to order school uniforms it is advisable if 

you do this sooner rather than later. Please go the 

My School Connect app and order through there. 

 

 

 

 

AWARDS 
 

 

Congratulations to the students who 

received awards. 

 

 

        MERIT AWARDS  
 

KR:       Amity and Nellie 

 

1/2B:    Kayleb and Hugo 

 

  1/2R:    Brody and Killarney 

 

3/4C:   Michael and Havana 

 

4/5C:    Kaylee and Andia 

 

5/6V:   Chelsea and Connor C 

 

 

 

          PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

 

 
KR:           Arlo 

 

1/2R:        Nyarrah  

 

  1/2B:        Torah 

    

3/4C:       Jack 

 

4/5C:       Rubi 

    

5/6V:       Madeline 
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YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER – ICEBLOCK SALES 

 

Ice blocks will be on sale every Friday at lunch.  

 

Icy Poles are $1.00 each and Choc coated ice creams are $2.00 each.  

 

 

NEWSLETTER REMINDER 

 

A reminder that the newsletter will being sent home every fortnight as of next term. The 

newsletter can be found on Skoolbag and on the school webpage. If you would like the 

newsletter emailed to you please email the school on nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

and we can add you to the email list. 

 

Principal Awards 

 
 

Merit Awards 
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Happy birthday to Jett and Nataliya who celebrate their birthday this week. 

Happy birthday to the following students who celebrate their birthday in the school 

holidays: 

Hugh, Killarney, Kenzie, Peyton C, Ruby and Gabrielle. 

 


